
 

 

 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers 
 
 

            MINI FETE 2022 - FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER   

         YEAR 5 STALL 
 
 
On Friday 9 December Year 6 will be holding its Annual Mini Fete to raise money for our school.   
 
At the Mini Fete, each grade conducts a stall, and this year Grade 5 will be organising a barbeque 
stall to be staffed by Year 5 teachers and parents. 
 
Year 5 children are asked to contribute $5.00 cash towards the cost of purchasing sausages, 
bread, sauce and drinks for the stall.  Please do not make this payment online. 
 
We hope that, with your assistance, we can make Year 5’s stall the most successful at the Mini 
Fete. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Mansour       Christopher Martin 
Principal       Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
1 November 2022 
 
 
  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
                                         YEAR 5 MINI FETE BBQ STALL 

 
 

 
My child____________________________________ of class _________encloses $5.00 towards 
the cost of purchasing items for the Year 5 Barbeque Stall at the Mini Fete on Friday 9 December. 
 
 
 
Signed:  _________________________________  Date:  ______________________ 
  (Parent/Carer) 


